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Mr. Patrick Brownell 
Blattner Energy, Inc. 
392 County Road 50 
Avon, MN  56310 
 
 
Re: Bronco Plains Wind Farm, Permit No. M-2019-044;  
 Notice of Receipt, Technical Revision TR-01 
 
Mr. Brownell: 
 
On March 17, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your Technical 
Revision application TR-01 and the required fee followed via certified mail on March 20, 2020 for 
the Bronco Plains Wind Farm 110c Construction Materials Reclamation Permit, file M-2019-0044, 
which is located in Cheyenne County.  The revision requested addresses the following:  
 Request to revise the seed mix 
The Division is reviewing your revision submittal for adequacy.  The decision due date is scheduled 
for April 20, 2020.  We will contact you if additional information is needed. 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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 Cole Stocker, Blattner Energy 
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